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The students in year one 
and two have settled in 
well and have been 
completing activities 
with our school wide 
focus on ‘Setting the 
Climate’. They have 
been looking at our 
school values of Safe, 
Respect, Responsible 
and Kind and looking at 
school expectations. We 
have been completing 
many fun activities 
where we get to know 
more about each other. 
The students have 
enjoyed sharing their ‘All 
about Me’ bags where 
they brought 5 items of 
importance about 
themselves to share 
with their class.
The Foundation 
students have made a 
wonderful start to their 
schooling so far- they 
all look so grown up in 
their school uniforms 
and have thoroughly 
enjoyed discovering the 
playground and making 
some new friends.
Over the next couple of 
weeks especially, they 
will be focusing on 
getting to know each 
other, learning school 
routines and our Ballam 
Park school values.

18th February - Glasses 
4Kids (F-3)
5th March - 3-6 House 
Sports
8th March- Labour Day
12th March - School 
Photos
1st April- End of term

Setting the 
Climate

Important Dates

1/2A - Mrs McGeary

1/2B - Miss Williams

Positive Behaviours for Learning

Foundation A- Miss McLeod
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Setting the 
climate

Important Dates Positive Behaviours for Learning

3/4A - Miss Arkley

3/4B - Miss Wright

3/4C - Mrs Shaw

The Middle School have 
had a successful start to 
the year revising 
expectations and setting 
a high standard for 
learning.

We have completed fun 
tasks based around the 
school values of Respect, 
Responsible, Kind and 
Safe.  

During the school wide 
program of Setting the 
Climate,  we have 
focussed on building 
relationships and 
creating an environment 
where all students are 
successful learners.

18th February - Glasses 4Kids 
(F-3)
5th March - 3-6 House Sports
8th March- Labour Day
12th March - School Photos
1st April- End of term

⚡

3/4C - Mrs Pike 

Amshel
3/4A

Charlotte
3/4B

Travis
3/4C
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Setting the 
climate

Important Dates

Positive Behaviours for Learning

5/6A - Miss Milne

5/6B - Miss Park

5/6C - Miss McKenzie

5/6D - Miss Collard

The Senior School have 
had a wonderful start to 
the year with our school 
wide initiative ‘Setting the 
Climate’ to promote high 
expectations and build 
relationships. 

We have worked together 
and completed many fun 
activities, such as the 
marshmallow team 
building challenge. We 
have been learning about 
growth mindset, 
gratitude, empathy, zones 
of regulation and our 
school values of 
Responsibility, Respect, 
Kindness and Safety. 

Setting the Climate has 
created a safe and 
positive learning 
environment in the Senior 
School and we are 
looking forward to a 
fabulous year!

18th February - Glasses 
4Kids (F-3)
5th March - 3-6 House 
Sports
8th March- Labour Day
12th March - School 
Photos
26th March - District Aths
1st April- End of term



PE
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STEM

Positive Behaviours for Learning

Art

Japanese

STEM Classes:

PE Classes:

Japanese Classes:

ART Classes:


